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Dear Golfers and Coaches
Hope everyone is having an enjoyable and relaxing summer. In a little over two months, we look forward to seeing you here in Saint Augustine. This is just an update and a reminder about the tournament. My wife, Linda, created this website where we will be posting news and events about the tournament going forward. www.floridablindgolf.com   is the site we will be using to provide information for players, coaches, donors, and volunteers. If you go to the schedule page and scroll down towards the bottom, there is a button called "Player Information". This is where the detailed information will be located from this point forward. I will also continue to send out an email with some of the same information. Hopefully this website will help us generate donations for this tournament and other USBGA tournaments in the future. Some of you have contacted me about additional rooms at the hotel. I will take care of all of that, please do not contact the hotel directly before the event. Anyone needing additional hotel rooms for your friends or family members, let me know and I will be able to get the discounted rate. I will talk to you individually about payment for those rooms as we get closer to the tournament. 

Additional costs: Everyone has paid the $100 entry fee to the USBGA. There will be a $25 per person players/coaches meal that you will be responsible for paying which totals $50. You can also purchase additional tickets for family and friends for an additional $25 for each person. The players/coaches dinner will be at Bill Murray's CaddyShack restaurant featuring our special guest from the PGA tour, Duke and Sheila Butler. If you plan on playing in the Pro Am event, the cost is $75 per player. The actual Pro Am is actually nine holes but you can play the back nine for free as part of your practice round if you pay the $75 for this event. I would hope everyone would get involved with this event since it will be a fundraiser for the organization. The Pro Am time has not been set yet but will be in the early afternoon on October 7th. I will write to each golfer individually about the Pro Am in the next few weeks. We will be playing the blended tee markers which should give us our 6000 yard requirement. If you have any other questions, please feel free to send me a text message or call me at 9048294789.

In closing, if you get a chance to play in the Minnesota Regional in the future, I would highly recommend the event. Curt and his wife, Tisa, did an unbelievable job making this event happen. The golf course was in outstanding condition. The volunteers were first class. The golf course administration made us all feel very welcome. Everyone that attended the event left feeling great and excited to return someday. Congratulations to Curt and the entire Minnesota crew. 

That's it for now. Talk to you soon. Bill

